
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

You have all been sent an email from Mr Henson regarding our 

cinema trip next week. To confirm, this trip has regrettably been 

cancelled due to multiple logistical and organisational factors. If you 

had volunteered to come with us, thank you.  

We still need parent helpers for our upcoming visit to St Mary’s church on Friday 6th 

December so please do let your child’s teacher know or email the office if you can help as 

soon as possible. We really rely on parent helpers in order to meet safety ratios and attend 

trips.  

Your child will be sent home with a letter about the upcoming KS1 Christmas Showcase, this 

letter will also be sent via email. It includes information about tickets and timings so please 

look out for it.  

Please can send your child into school with one cardboard toilet roll tube or paper towel 

tube, for them to use to complete a Christmas craft in their RE lesson next week. This needs 

to be sent in on Friday 29th November. 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. Please return homework with your child’s name on and in their 

folders. Homework should be returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   

CLIC learn its: 
6 x 10 = 60 
7 x 10 = 70 
8 x 10 = 80 
9 x 10 = 90 

Spelling: These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 29th November: 
happier, happiest, easier, easiest, funnier, funniest, luckier, luckiest, poor, great 

Year Two Bulletin 

21.11.2024 

Key Dates 

Tuesday 26th, Wednesday 27th, Thursday 28th November – Parent Consultations 

Saturday 30th November – Friends Christmas Fayre 

Friday 6th December – Visit to St Mary’s church 

Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th December – KS1 Christmas Showcase 

 

 


